From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 11:50 AM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 11:36 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Linda Shalm

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| wish | had a government job, so | could afford to pay my utilities monthly without worry. Those of us who are trying to
do our best, work for a living and stay off of assistance seem to be the ones who struggle the most. The rebate offered
really is sad knowing now that it will be depleted by the listed upcoming increases.

-- Attachment --





